Mitchell Hamline School of Law 
 Marshall-Brennan Constitutional Literacy Project Application 
 
************************************ 
This application, along with your resume and transcript, are due by email no later than 11:59 P.M. on Tuesday, March 31, 2020. Please email all three to Jennifer.Miller@mitchellhamline.edu

 ************************************** 
NAME:   
ADDRESS:   
PRIMARY PHONE #:   	          			SECONDARY PHONE #: 
EMAIL ADDRESS:   
AS OF MAY 2019, HOW MANY LAW SCHOOL CREDITS WILL YOU HAVE COMPLETED?
WHAT IS YOUR EXPECTED DATE OF GRADUATION?      
WHAT IS YOUR CURRENT CUMULATIVE MHSL GPA?

ARE YOU CURRENTLY EMPLOYED (YES OR NO)?     
[bookmark: _GoBack] 
	EMPLOYER 
	POSITION 
	HOURS/WEEK 

	
 
	 
	 

	
 
	 
	 


 

WILL YOU BE EMPLOYED IN THE FALL SEMESTER OF 2017 (YES OR NO)?     
 
	EMPLOYER 
	POSITION 
	HOURS/WEEK 

	
 
	 
	 

	
 
	 
	 


We recommend that you take Constitutional Law: Liberties and Criminal Procedure before you participate in the Marshall-Brennan Project, but they are NOT required. Please indicate whether you have taken either of these courses. 
	 COURSE
	WHEN (E.G., FALL 2016)
	PROFESSOR 
	GRADE 

	CONSTITUTIONAL LAW: LIBERTIES 
	 
	 
	 

	CRIMINAL PROCEDURE 
	 
	 
	 


 
Please answer the following questions to the best of your ability.  Neither prior teaching experience nor prior experience working with youth is required to participate in the Marshall-Brennan Project.   

1. WHY ARE YOU INTERESTED IN BEING A MARSHALL-BRENNAN FELLOW? 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
2. DO YOU HAVE ANY TEACHING EXPERIENCE?  IF YES, PLEASE EXPLAIN. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
3. DO YOU HAVE ANY EXPERIENCE WORKING WITH YOUTH?  IF YES, PLEASE EXPLAIN. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

4. WHAT (OTHER) EXPERIENCE DO YOU HAVE THAT YOU CONSIDER RELEVANT TO TEACHING BASIC CONCEPTS OF CONSTITUTIONAL LAW TO HIGH SCHOOL STUDENTS? 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
5. PLEASE DESCRIBE THE KIND OF TEACHER YOU ASPIRE TO BE IF YOU ARE SELECTED AS A MARSHALL-BRENNAN FELLOW.


















6.  AFTER READING ALL OF THE ANSWERS TO THE “FREQUENT QUESTIONS ABOUT THE MARSHALL-BRENNAN CONSITITUIONAL LITERACY PROJECT” ON THE MARSHALL BRENNAN WEBPAGE, ( https://mitchellhamline.edu/marshall-brennan-project/marshall-brennan-fellows/) DO YOU HAVE ANY ADDITIONAL QUESTIONS OR CONERNS ABOUT PARTICIPATING IN THE MBP?
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



